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Please be informed that the National Power Corporation is 
already processing Batch 6 of the claims submitted to COA.   
 
The claims, once validated, are received from COA in sets and 
not as a complete batch.  As a result, NPC is constrained to 
process the payments of claims as they are received by NPC 
and will not be able to follow the alphabetical listing as submitted 
to COA. 
 
This notwithstanding, please be assured that all COA validated 
claims shall be processed accordingly.  To this end, we 
discourage claimants from making arrangements with anyone 
claiming the ability to fast track the processing of claims for 
monetary consideration.  Claimants entering into these “special 
arrangements” do so at their own risk.  NPC will deal with 
reported incidents administratively should these involve current 
NPC personnel.  We remind that claimants need not spend 
anything aside from the documentary requirements in order for 
payment of claims to be processed.   
 
NPC also reminds everyone to earnestly observe minimum 
health standards in all activities relating to the processing and 
receipt of claims, including compliance to health requirements 
from each claimant’s respective LGU or area of residence.  
 
Thank you for your patience.   

 
 
 
 
 


